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2017 Region 6 Convention Report 
 

 
     I have spent 7 to 10 hours each week working on Red Knights business.  I am 
working with some of the MALs out in Utah and Arizona to form a new chapter. 
 
On April 6th through April 8th I attended the Spring Board Meeting where the 
International Board was able to complete all of the old business and new business 
that was before the board. 
 
On April 22, 2017 I attended the Ride to Remember in Oklahoma City with 9 of 
the Texas Red Knights.  This was certified as the largest poker run in the world 
with 1900 participants completing all the stops.  Props go out to the Oklahoma 
City Blue Knights chapter for putting this event together for the last 10 years and 
to the Oklahoma Red Knights for helping for the last 5 years.  I also used this 
time to meet up with every Oklahoma Chapter and get acquainted with a lot of 
their members. 
 
On June 10th I attended the Texas LODD Task Force escorted ride in Bryan, TX.  
They had approximately 173 bikes and riders, 33 of these riders were Red 
Knights from Texas and Oklahoma.   
 
The Texas Association meeting was held June 23-25, 2017 in Katy, Texas.  The 
new State Association Officers are: 
Pres. – Frank Weido 
V. Pres. – Chuck Mathews 
Sec. – Debbie Cutbirth 
Treas. – Josh Wilde 
Road Capt. – Dean Smith 
Congratulations to all the officers 
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Region 6 Director  
281-639-2453 


